
 

 

Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace 

 

This week in Year 3  
 

Monday 10th February 2025 
 

English: This week, we will continue our learning on dictionaries. We will be using dictionaries to check 
spellings and thesauruses to search for alternative words. 
 

 

Maths: We will continue to practice column subtraction exchanging across 10 and a 100.  
Later in the week, we will continue to investigate properties of 3D shapes including their nets.  
 

 

Homework: 
The homework sent home on Friday consisted of some sentence work in English and, in Maths, a worksheet 
on column subtraction with exchanges across a 10. This homework should be handed in on Wednesday 
12th February. If, due to exceptional circumstances, this homework is likely to be late, please let us know as 
soon as possible. Ten minutes reading and 5-10 minutes times tables and number bond practice should also 
form part of your child’s daily routine. 

 

Spellings:    
In the test on Wednesday 12th January most children will be tested on words from the National Curriculum 
List for Y3/4: length, strength, purpose, history, different, difficult, separate, suppose, therefore and 
knowledge.  
New spellings will be sent out after the test. These will be Star Colour Spellings which are specific to each 
child. The new words will be tested on the first Wednesday after half-term, Wednesday 26th February. 
 

Other Matters: 

• On Tuesday 11th February we are visiting St Edward’s Middle School to see their production of 
Aladdin. Please note that we will not return to school until 3.30pm on this day. 

• Please remember children’s swimming costume, towel and swimming cap on Wednesday.  

• Our Class Assembly is at 9 am on Thursday 13th February in St Stephen and St Agnes Church. Please 
do try to make it. The class is very much looking forward to sharing their learning with you. 

• In our DT topic starting after half-term, we will be designing and making a new bread product. 
Children will need a clean cooking apron, t-shirt or shirt to protect their uniform. The apron should 
have a name label and stay in school for the term as it will be needed most weeks. Our first bread 
making session will take place on Tuesday 25th February. It is a busy term so our breadmaking days 
may take place on different days depending on other things events in the same week. 
 
 

 


